
from Santa

It seems you have been very
lucky to receive video games
as part of your present this

year. Games can be lots of fun,
but there are a few things I

would like you to remember.....

Ask a  parent to give you a warning before it is time to

pack away the games so you can finish the level you are

at or save your game to play at another time

You will always check with a parent before playing a new
game to be sure that it is appropriate for your age 

If you are playing with friends you will
always be kind and not use bad words 

If you have a password for your game, you will not share
this with anyone else unless a parent says is OK

Even though you may love playing video games, you
need to be sure that you play with all sorts of different
toys and get lots of time playing outside without using
technology all the time

Enjoy


